To Ferruccio Bonino MD,PHD
Editor in Chief of Word Journal Gastroenterology

Milan, October 1, 2013,
Dear Sir.
The manuscript has been linguistically revised and edited by a professional english reviewer (only

minor English polishing were indicated by two reviewers, while the third one indicated a Grade A )

According to this, I declare that the language of my manuscript has now reached Grade A.

Sincerely

Andrea Vign aola De Nardi MD



